
Subject: Re: alleys
From: Gustavo <gustavo@oldla.org>
Date: 11/13/2017 02:23 PM
To: Rick Stoff <stoffr@changelives.org>
BCC: gustavo@oldla.org

Hey Rick,

I hope you are doing well. I am sorry for not following up sooner.

I walked the alley today and notice trash and graffiti.

Please see attached.
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Thank you,

Gustavo A. Alza, Jr.

On Oct 27, 2017, at 9:48 AM, Rick Stoff <stoffr@changelives.org> wrote:

Dear  Gustavo,

Alex tells me he checks the alleys a number of times each week. It is possible, because of the schedule, that they could go a day or two without being picked up, but that would be it.

Let me know where and when you are seeing trash or graffiti that does not get taken care of in a day or so, and I will bring to his attention and get back to you.

Thanks

Rick

Rick Stoff
Director of Business Partnerships, Chrysalis Enterprises
Chrysalis l Changing Lives Through Jobs
Ph: 310-401-9382
Fx: 310-392-0514
Cell: 310-621-4986
Email: StoffR@ChangeLives.org
Website: www.ChrysalisEnterprises.com
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